
 

 

Need help with understanding the financial aid 

process? 

Please plan to attend one of the PCS  

Financial Aid Seminars to find out more about 

• Florida Bright Futures 

• Where to find scholarships 

• How and why you should complete the FAFSA  

 

September 16th at 6pm- Countryside High School (Media Center) 

September 26th at 6pm- St. Petersburgh High School (Cafeteria) 

October 8th at 6pm- Pinellas Park High School (Auditorium) 

October 29th at 6:30pm- Clearwater High School (Auditorium) 

November 5th at 6pm- Gibbs High School (Grande Theater) 

 

These presentations are open to all students in the district to attend.  

In addition, if your high school is not listed, please check with them to see if 
they are hosting their own event or incorporating it into another meeting.  


